PV Sharks Booster Club Meeting
May 2, 2016 
The meeting was held at Ponte Vedra High School and called to order at 7:00pm.  Approx. 15 people were in attendance. 

David Scott-Athletic Director-
Many of our athletes have been recognized and nominated for various awards in the community.  Applications have been turned in for the SALC award and the Bogey’s scholarship.  Winners will be announced soon.  
Fiscally we are stronger than last year and will need 10K additional funds to get our through the fall.  Last year we needed 15k. 
Molly James- Membership-membership applications are now open.  The sooner you get the form in the greater the chance of getting your seats for football season. 
Kevin Hanney-
[bookmark: _GoBack]All is going well with Sharkfest.  Still have a small number of seats available to sell.  Need help unloading tables on Friday from 4-6pm and with break down Saturday night!  It is going to be a great event!  Kudos to Kevin for running Sharkfest all these years and raising a ton of money for our athletics program. 
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